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Events and Tourism Committee 
Thursday 22 November 2018 at 5.00 pm 

 
 

Present:  Cllrs: J Kerr (Chairman), A Barrett, C Clark (arrived at 5.53pm), P Madeley and 
K McIntyre 
                   
Officers: Dave Parker (Chief Officer), Kerry Wheelwright (Events and Tourism Manager), 
Sam Poole (Finance Manager), Judy Probst (Tourism and Community Liaison Officer) and 
Wendy Mowlam (Administration Assistant). 

 
 

1. To accept representations from the Public between 5.00 pm and 5.15 pm. 
 

None 
 

2. To accept apologies for absence. 
 
Apologies were accepted from Cllr A Rankine  

 
 

3. To record declarations of pecuniary and non-pecuniary interests in items on the agenda. 
 

None 
 

4. To consider the recommendations of the Chief Officer relating to requests for dispensations 
to Members on items requiring a declaration of pecuniary and non-pecuniary interests. 

 
None 

 
5. To consider Budget Provision for the Council’s events and tourism function 2019-2020. 

 

Members considered the planned Events & Festivals for 2019-20 and NOTED the possibility 
of the Council taking on the running of Skipton Car Show in 2019. 

 
Members further NOTED the Events & Tourism Budget 2019-20 whilst agreeing to 
recommend its proposals to the Finance & Policy Committee.  
 
 

 
The meeting closed at 6.05pm 


